
  about 3840 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  about 3840 # pantothen {pan-toth'-en}; adverb (of source) from
3956; from (i.e. on) all sides: -- on every side, round {about}.
[ql

  all 0537 # hapas {hap'-as}; from 1 (as a particle of union)
and 3956; absolutely all or (singular) every one: -- {all}
(things), every (one), whole.[ql

  all 3826 # pamplethei {pam-play-thi'}; dative case (adverb) of
a compound of 3956 and 4128; in full multitude, i.e. concertedly
or simultaneously: -- {all} at once.[ql

  all 3832 # panoiki {pan-oy-kee'}; adverb from 3956 and 3624;
with the whole family: -- with {all} his house.[ql

  all 3833 # panoplia {pan-op-lee'-ah}; from a compound of 3956
and 3696; full armor ("panoply"): -- {all} (whole) armour.[ql

  all 3837 # pantachou {pan-takh-oo'}; genitive case (as adverb
of place) of a presumed derivative of 3956; universally: -- in
{all} places, everywhere.[ql

  all 3843 # pantos {pan'-toce}; adverb from 3956; entirely;
specifically, at all events, (with negative, following) in no
event: -- by all means, altogether, at {all}, needs, no doubt,
in [no] wise, surely.[ql

  all 3843 # pantos {pan'-toce}; adverb from 3956; entirely;
specifically, at all events, (with negative, following) in no
event: -- by {all} means, altogether, at all, needs, no doubt,
in [no] wise, surely.[ql

  all 3956 # pas {pas}; including all the forms of declension;
apparently a primary word; all, any, every, the whole: -- {all}
(manner of, means), alway(-s), any (one), X daily, + ever, every
(one, way), as many as, + no(-thing), X thoroughly, whatsoever,
whole, whosoever.[ql

  Almighty 3841 # pantokrator {pan-tok-rat'-ore}; from 3956 and
2904; the all-ruling, i.e. God (as absolute and universal
sovereign): -- {Almighty}, Omnipotent.[ql

  altogether 3843 # pantos {pan'-toce}; adverb from 3956;
entirely; specifically, at all events, (with negative,
following) in no event: -- by all means, {altogether}, at all,
needs, no doubt, in [no] wise, surely.[ql

  alway 1275 # diapantos {dee-ap-an-tos'}; from 1223 and the
genit. of 3956; through all the time, i.e. (adverbially)
constantly: -- {alway}(-s), continually.[ql

  alway 3842 # pantote {pan'-tot-eh}; from 3956 and 3753; every
when, i.e. at all times: -- {alway}(-s), ever(-more).[ql

  alway 3956 # pas {pas}; including all the forms of declension;
apparently a primary word; all, any, every, the whole: -- all
(manner of, means), {alway}(-s), any (one), X daily, + ever,
every (one, way), as many as, + no(-thing), X thoroughly,
whatsoever, whole, whosoever.[ql

  always 3839 # pante {pan'-tay}; adverb (of manner) from 3956;
wholly: -- {always}.[ql
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  any 3956 # pas {pas}; including all the forms of declension;
apparently a primary word; all, any, every, the whole: -- all
(manner of, means), alway(-s), {any} (one), X daily, + ever,
every (one, way), as many as, + no(-thing), X thoroughly,
whatsoever, whole, whosoever.[ql

  armour 3833 # panoplia {pan-op-lee'-ah}; from a compound of
3956 and 3696; full armor ("panoply"): -- all (whole) {armour}.
[ql

  as 3956 # pas {pas}; including all the forms of declension;
apparently a primary word; all, any, every, the whole: -- all
(manner of, means), alway(-s), any (one), X daily, + ever, every
(one, way), as many {as}, + no(-thing), X thoroughly, whatsoever,
 whole, whosoever.[ql

  as 3956 # pas {pas}; including all the forms of declension;
apparently a primary word; all, any, every, the whole: -- all
(manner of, means), alway(-s), any (one), X daily, + ever, every
(one, way), {as} many as, + no(-thing), X thoroughly, whatsoever,
 whole, whosoever.[ql

  assembly 3831 # paneguris {pan-ay'-goo-ris}; from 3956 and a
derivative of 58; a mass-meeting, i.e. (figuratively) universal
companionship: -- general {assembly}.[ql

  at 3826 # pamplethei {pam-play-thi'}; dative case (adverb) of
a compound of 3956 and 4128; in full multitude, i.e. concertedly
or simultaneously: -- all {at} once.[ql

  at 3843 # pantos {pan'-toce}; adverb from 3956; entirely;
specifically, at all events, (with negative, following) in no
event: -- by all means, altogether, {at} all, needs, no doubt,
in [no] wise, surely.[ql

  bold 3954 # parrhesia {par-rhay-see'-ah}; from 3956 and a
derivative of 4483; all out-spokenness, i.e. frankness,
bluntness, publicity; by implication, assurance: -- {bold} (X -
ly, -ness, -ness of speech), confidence, X freely, X openly, X
plainly(-ness).[ql

  by 3843 # pantos {pan'-toce}; adverb from 3956; entirely;
specifically, at all events, (with negative, following) in no
event: -- {by} all means, altogether, at all, needs, no doubt,
in [no] wise, surely.[ql

  confidence 3954 # parrhesia {par-rhay-see'-ah}; from 3956 and
a derivative of 4483; all out-spokenness, i.e. frankness,
bluntness, publicity; by implication, assurance: -- bold (X -ly,
-ness, -ness of speech), {confidence}, X freely, X openly, X
plainly(-ness).[ql

  continually 1275 # diapantos {dee-ap-an-tos'}; from 1223 and
the genit. of 3956; through all the time, i.e. (adverbially)
constantly: -- alway(-s), {continually}.[ql

  crafty 3835 # panougos {pan-oor'-gos}; from 3956 and 2041; all-
working, i.e. adroit (shrewd): -- {crafty}.[ql

  daily 3956 # pas {pas}; including all the forms of declension;
apparently a primary word; all, any, every, the whole: -- all
(manner of, means), alway(-s), any (one), X {daily}, + ever,
every (one, way), as many as, + no(-thing), X thoroughly,
whatsoever, whole, whosoever.[ql
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  doubt 3843 # pantos {pan'-toce}; adverb from 3956; entirely;
specifically, at all events, (with negative, following) in no
event: -- by all means, altogether, at all, needs, no {doubt},
in [no] wise, surely.[ql

  bold 3954 # parrhesia {par-rhay-see'-ah}; from 3956 and a
derivative of 4483; all out-spokenness, i.e. frankness,
bluntness, publicity; by implication, assurance: -- {bold} (X -
ly, -ness, -ness of speech), confidence, X freely, X openly, X
plainly(-ness).[ql

  ever 3842 # pantote {pan'-tot-eh}; from 3956 and 3753; every
when, i.e. at all times: -- alway(-s), {ever}(-more).[ql

  ever 3956 # pas {pas}; including all the forms of declension;
apparently a primary word; all, any, every, the whole: -- all
(manner of, means), alway(-s), any (one), X daily, + {ever},
every (one, way), as many as, + no(-thing), X thoroughly,
whatsoever, whole, whosoever.[ql

  every 0537 # hapas {hap'-as}; from 1 (as a particle of union)
and 3956; absolutely all or (singular) every one: -- all
(things), {every} (one), whole.[ql

  every 3840 # pantothen {pan-toth'-en}; adverb (of source) from
3956; from (i.e. on) all sides: -- on {every} side, round about.
[ql

  every 3956 # pas {pas}; including all the forms of declension;
apparently a primary word; all, any, every, the whole: -- all
(manner of, means), alway(-s), any (one), X daily, + ever,
{every} (one, way), as many as, + no(-thing), X thoroughly,
whatsoever, whole, whosoever.[ql

  everywhere 3837 # pantachou {pan-takh-oo'}; genitive case (as
adverb of place) of a presumed derivative of 3956; universally: -
- in all places, {everywhere}.[ql

  freely 3954 # parrhesia {par-rhay-see'-ah}; from 3956 and a
derivative of 4483; all out-spokenness, i.e. frankness,
bluntness, publicity; by implication, assurance: -- bold (X -ly,
-ness, -ness of speech), confidence, X {freely}, X openly, X
plainly(-ness).[ql

  general 3831 # paneguris {pan-ay'-goo-ris}; from 3956 and a
derivative of 58; a mass-meeting, i.e. (figuratively) universal
companionship: -- {general} assembly.[ql

  great 3827 # pampolus {pam-pol-ooce}; from 3956 and 4183; full
many, i.e. immense: -- very {great}.[ql

  his 3832 # panoiki {pan-oy-kee'}; adverb from 3956 and 3624;
with the whole family: -- with all {his} house.[ql

  house 3832 # panoiki {pan-oy-kee'}; adverb from 3956 and 3624;
with the whole family: -- with all his {house}.[ql

  in 3837 # pantachou {pan-takh-oo'}; genitive case (as adverb
of place) of a presumed derivative of 3956; universally: -- {in}
all places, everywhere.[ql

  in 3838 # panteles {pan-tel-ace'}; from 3956 and 5056; full-
ended, i.e. entire (neuter as noun, completion): -- + {in} [no]
wise, uttermost.[ql

  in 3843 # pantos {pan'-toce}; adverb from 3956; entirely;
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specifically, at all events, (with negative, following) in no
event: -- by all means, altogether, at all, needs, no doubt,
{in} [no] wise, surely.[ql

  inn 3829 # pandocheion {pan-dokk-i'-on}; neuter of a presumed
compound of 3956 and a derivative of 1209; all-receptive, i.e. a
public lodging-place (caravanserai or khan): -- {inn}.[ql

  manner 3956 # pas {pas}; including all the forms of declension;
 apparently a primary word; all, any, every, the whole: -- all
({manner} of, means), alway(-s), any (one), X daily, + ever,
every (one, way), as many as, + no(-thing), X thoroughly,
whatsoever, whole, whosoever.[ql

  many 3956 # pas {pas}; including all the forms of declension;
apparently a primary word; all, any, every, the whole: -- all
(manner of, means), alway(-s), any (one), X daily, + ever, every
(one, way), as {many} as, + no(-thing), X thoroughly, whatsoever,
 whole, whosoever.[ql

  means 3843 # pantos {pan'-toce}; adverb from 3956; entirely;
specifically, at all events, (with negative, following) in no
event: -- by all {means}, altogether, at all, needs, no doubt,
in [no] wise, surely.[ql

  means 3956 # pas {pas}; including all the forms of declension;
apparently a primary word; all, any, every, the whole: -- all
(manner of, {means}), alway(-s), any (one), X daily, + ever,
every (one, way), as many as, + no(-thing), X thoroughly,
whatsoever, whole, whosoever.[ql

  needs 3843 # pantos {pan'-toce}; adverb from 3956; entirely;
specifically, at all events, (with negative, following) in no
event: -- by all means, altogether, at all, {needs}, no doubt,
in [no] wise, surely.[ql

  no 3838 # panteles {pan-tel-ace'}; from 3956 and 5056; full-
ended, i.e. entire (neuter as noun, completion): -- + in [{no}]
wise, uttermost.[ql

  no 3843 # pantos {pan'-toce}; adverb from 3956; entirely;
specifically, at all events, (with negative, following) in no
event: -- by all means, altogether, at all, needs, no doubt, in
[{no}] wise, surely.[ql

  no 3843 # pantos {pan'-toce}; adverb from 3956; entirely;
specifically, at all events, (with negative, following) in no
event: -- by all means, altogether, at all, needs, {no} doubt,
in [no] wise, surely.[ql

  no 3956 # pas {pas}; including all the forms of declension;
apparently a primary word; all, any, every, the whole: -- all
(manner of, means), alway(-s), any (one), X daily, + ever, every
(one, way), as many as, + {no}(-thing), X thoroughly, whatsoever,
 whole, whosoever.[ql

  of 3954 # parrhesia {par-rhay-see'-ah}; from 3956 and a
derivative of 4483; all out-spokenness, i.e. frankness,
bluntness, publicity; by implication, assurance: -- bold (X -ly,
-ness, -ness {of} speech), confidence, X freely, X openly, X
plainly(-ness).[ql

  of 3956 # pas {pas}; including all the forms of declension;
apparently a primary word; all, any, every, the whole: -- all
(manner {of}, means), alway(-s), any (one), X daily, + ever,
every (one, way), as many as, + no(-thing), X thoroughly,
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whatsoever, whole, whosoever.[ql

  Omnipotent 3841 # pantokrator {pan-tok-rat'-ore}; from 3956
and 2904; the all-ruling, i.e. God (as absolute and universal
sovereign): -- Almighty, {Omnipotent}.[ql

  on 3840 # pantothen {pan-toth'-en}; adverb (of source) from
3956; from (i.e. on) all sides: -- {on} every side, round about.
[ql

  once 3826 # pamplethei {pam-play-thi'}; dative case (adverb)
of a compound of 3956 and 4128; in full multitude, i.e.
concertedly or simultaneously: -- all at {once}.[ql

  one 0537 # hapas {hap'-as}; from 1 (as a particle of union)
and 3956; absolutely all or (singular) every one: -- all
(things), every ({one}), whole.[ql

  one 3956 # pas {pas}; including all the forms of declension;
apparently a primary word; all, any, every, the whole: -- all
(manner of, means), alway(-s), any (one), X daily, + ever, every
({one}, way), as many as, + no(-thing), X thoroughly, whatsoever,
 whole, whosoever.[ql

  one 3956 # pas {pas}; including all the forms of declension;
apparently a primary word; all, any, every, the whole: -- all
(manner of, means), alway(-s), any ({one}), X daily, + ever,
every (one, way), as many as, + no(-thing), X thoroughly,
whatsoever, whole, whosoever.[ql

  openly 3954 # parrhesia {par-rhay-see'-ah}; from 3956 and a
derivative of 4483; all out-spokenness, i.e. frankness,
bluntness, publicity; by implication, assurance: -- bold (X -ly,
-ness, -ness of speech), confidence, X freely, X {openly}, X
plainly(-ness).[ql

  Pamphylia 3828 # Pamphulia {pam-fool-ee'-ah}; from a compound
of 3956 and 4443; every-tribal, i.e. heterogeneous (5561 being
implied); Pamphylia, a region of Asia Minor: -- {Pamphylia}.[ql

  places 3837 # pantachou {pan-takh-oo'}; genitive case (as
adverb of place) of a presumed derivative of 3956; universally: -
- in all {places}, everywhere.[ql

  plainly 3954 # parrhesia {par-rhay-see'-ah}; from 3956 and a
derivative of 4483; all out-spokenness, i.e. frankness,
bluntness, publicity; by implication, assurance: -- bold (X -ly,
-ness, -ness of speech), confidence, X freely, X openly, X
{plainly}(-ness).[ql

  round 3840 # pantothen {pan-toth'-en}; adverb (of source) from
3956; from (i.e. on) all sides: -- on every side, {round} about.
[ql

  side 3840 # pantothen {pan-toth'-en}; adverb (of source) from
3956; from (i.e. on) all sides: -- on every {side}, round about.
[ql

  speech 3954 # parrhesia {par-rhay-see'-ah}; from 3956 and a
derivative of 4483; all out-spokenness, i.e. frankness,
bluntness, publicity; by implication, assurance: -- bold (X -ly,
-ness, -ness of {speech}), confidence, X freely, X openly, X
plainly(-ness).[ql

  surely 3843 # pantos {pan'-toce}; adverb from 3956; entirely;
specifically, at all events, (with negative, following) in no
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event: -- by all means, altogether, at all, needs, no doubt, in
[no] wise, {surely}.[ql

  things 0537 # hapas {hap'-as}; from 1 (as a particle of union)
and 3956; absolutely all or (singular) every one: -- all
({things}), every (one), whole.[ql

  thoroughly 3956 # pas {pas}; including all the forms of
declension; apparently a primary word; all, any, every, the
whole: -- all (manner of, means), alway(-s), any (one), X daily,
+ ever, every (one, way), as many as, + no(-thing), X
{thoroughly}, whatsoever, whole, whosoever.[ql

  uttermost 3838 # panteles {pan-tel-ace'}; from 3956 and 5056;
full-ended, i.e. entire (neuter as noun, completion): -- + in
[no] wise, {uttermost}.[ql

  very 3827 # pampolus {pam-pol-ooce}; from 3956 and 4183; full
many, i.e. immense: -- {very} great.[ql

  way 3956 # pas {pas}; including all the forms of declension;
apparently a primary word; all, any, every, the whole: -- all
(manner of, means), alway(-s), any (one), X daily, + ever, every
(one, {way}), as many as, + no(-thing), X thoroughly, whatsoever,
 whole, whosoever.[ql

  whatsoever 3956 # pas {pas}; including all the forms of
declension; apparently a primary word; all, any, every, the
whole: -- all (manner of, means), alway(-s), any (one), X daily,
+ ever, every (one, way), as many as, + no(-thing), X thoroughly,
 {whatsoever}, whole, whosoever.[ql

  whole 0537 # hapas {hap'-as}; from 1 (as a particle of union)
and 3956; absolutely all or (singular) every one: -- all
(things), every (one), {whole}.[ql

  whole 3833 # panoplia {pan-op-lee'-ah}; from a compound of
3956 and 3696; full armor ("panoply"): -- all ({whole}) armour.
[ql

  whole 3956 # pas {pas}; including all the forms of declension;
apparently a primary word; all, any, every, the whole: -- all
(manner of, means), alway(-s), any (one), X daily, + ever, every
(one, way), as many as, + no(-thing), X thoroughly, whatsoever,
{whole}, whosoever.[ql

  whosoever 3956 # pas {pas}; including all the forms of
declension; apparently a primary word; all, any, every, the
whole: -- all (manner of, means), alway(-s), any (one), X daily,
+ ever, every (one, way), as many as, + no(-thing), X thoroughly,
 whatsoever, whole, {whosoever}.[ql

  wise 3838 # panteles {pan-tel-ace'}; from 3956 and 5056; full-
ended, i.e. entire (neuter as noun, completion): -- + in [no]
{wise}, uttermost.[ql

  wise 3843 # pantos {pan'-toce}; adverb from 3956; entirely;
specifically, at all events, (with negative, following) in no
event: -- by all means, altogether, at all, needs, no doubt, in
[no] {wise}, surely.[ql

  with 3832 # panoiki {pan-oy-kee'}; adverb from 3956 and 3624;
with the whole family: -- {with} all his house.[ql

Page 6

12/9/2021



 

~~~~~~

 

Page 7

12/9/2021


